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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

March 23, 2015 

 

Gov. Shumlin Statement on House Appropriations Committee Vote 
 

MONTPELIER – Gov. Peter Shumlin issued the following statement following unanimous 

approval of the 2016 Vermont Budget Bill in the House Appropriations Committee. 

  

“I commend Appropriations Chair Mitzi Johnson and the members of the House Appropriations 

Committee for their hard work and for making the difficult choices required to control spending 

and protect Vermont taxpayers. My budget team will take a close look at the specifics in the bill 

passed this afternoon, and will continue to work closely with the Legislature as the budget makes 

its way through the next steps in the House and on to the Senate later this session. I remain 

committed to making sure this budget responsibly spends our limited resources to advance our 

economy and protect our most vulnerable." 
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